
 
 
 

 

 
KG – Grade 12                                                                                                      JSSPS/CTP/PO/GEN/135/23-24                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                          8th March 2024 

                                                                                                                  

Subject: Ramadan Collection for Labour Camp 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from JSSPS!  

A good deed is always cherished and nourished by everyone, and the impressionable little ones follow it as 

they are always subconsciously observing and imitating every action of ours.  

Ramadan is a month of earning as well as giving; Muslims earn blessings by spending most of their time in 

prayer and meditation and there are countless opportunities to benefit from this month.   

To join hands to reach out to the less fortunate, the Islamic Committee of JSS Private School is happy to 

coordinate a community outreach program – The Ramadan Collection Drive to the labour camp and make a 

difference to society in our little way.  

We request your support to contribute to this worthy campaign which has the power to make a difference and 

change people’s lives for the better.  

Kindly encourage your child to contribute to the campaign by sending a minimum of 1 piece of each of the 

respective items allotted to his/her respective grade, however, students are free to donate more than the 

required quantity.  

Grades Items 

KG PreK to KG2 Colgate Tooth Brush 

Grade –1 Dettol Soap 100g 

Grade -- 2 Hand towel 

Grade – 3 Colgate Toothpaste 

Grades 4 and 5 Dove Face Cream 

Grades – 6 to 8 ½ Kg packet of dates 

Grades – 10 & 12 Men’s slippers side 39 to 43 

 

Note: To ensure a smooth distribution to the community, please ensure that the items are properly 

sealed/packed. Items sent in unsealed packages will not be accepted. We request your support in this matter. 

The collection will run from the 11th to the 15th of March 2024, we request that you send the respective 

items with your child on these days only. Kindly encourage your child to be a part of the campaign, thus 

allowing for an enriching experience while positively impacting the community. 

Stay safe; Stay healthy; Stay connected. 

 

Warm Regards 

  

Sd/-.. 

 

Chitra Sharma  

Principal 

 


